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Media Information – 29 July, 2002

Communities rally for hospital funding

WAW Credit Union, with eleven outlets in North East Victoria and Southern NSW, has joined forces with Telstra County Wide to develop a regional hospital fundraising appeal. Not unlike the Royal Children’s Hospital Good Friday appeal, the event hopes to raise $80,000 for ten hospitals participating in this inaugural event.

Hospital services in many townships being offered this fundraising assistance face on-going funding challenges as they aim to maintain adequate services for the region. Bush nursing hospitals in Walwa, Yackandandah and Chiltern are part of the fundraising appeal.

The appeal is named LATIPSOH DAY, which uses the word hospital spelt backwards, and the message is giving back to the hospitals. 
LATIPSOH DAY will climax on Saturday August 10, 2002, with a Telstra Country Wide sponsored telethon, where the community can phone in on 1800 76 0044 and make a pledge to support the hospital of their choice, or to the general appeal which will be distributed evenly.
Coordinator, Ms Emma Ashton, Community Development Manager with WAW Credit Union, sites this fundraising initiative as unique for a number of reasons:

· LATIPSOH DAY aims to raise funds across an entire region. Fundraising in the major cities of Albury-Wodonga, will be able to filter through to smaller communities of Walwa, Corryong and Myrtleford, where population levels limit fundraising activity. The cooperation between the hospitals and the community spirit that this regional event is generating is very exciting.

· From a sponsorship perspective, fundraising is often initiated at the hospital level, where costs incurred for promotional material is born by the hospital’s previous fundraising activities. In the case of LATIPSOH DAY, corporations such as ourselves, WAW Credit Union, and Telstra Country Wide, are bearing these costs which allows one-hundred percent of fundraising efforts to be delivered to the hospitals.         

· LATIPSOH DAY presents a colourful, fun promotional tool for our hospitals to seek the community’s support for funding and support.
Ms Ashton added, “Regional Australia continues to see diminishing services and funding allocations. The community must take ownership of their resources and endeavour to maintain them in any way they can. Hospitals not only provide medical and emergency care, but they are major employers in the region and contribute in so many ways to the local economy.”

The communities throughout the region are fundraising in their own area for LATIPSOH Day. Participating hospitals include, Albury Base Hospital, Beechworth Health Service, Chiltern Bush Nursing Hospital, Upper Murray Health & Community Services (Corryong), Alpine Health (Myrtleford, Bright, Mt Beauty), Tallangatta Health Service, Walwa Bush Nursing Hospital, Wangaratta District Base Hospital, Wodonga Regional Health Service, Yackandandah Bush Nursing Hospital.

It is anticipated that LATIPSOH DAY will become an annual event.[image: image3.png]WAW

credit union




�








For further information on this media release, please contact:

Emma Ashton (02 6058 8733 or 0419 274 288) or Peter Challis (02 6058 8723 or 0418 691 402) 

11 Stanley Street Wodonga 3690  e-mail: floor1@wawcu.com.au


